


Amarillo, Texas
February 27, 1967

Mr. V. E. Staley

Pan American Petroleum Corporation
401 West Taylor Street

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Staley:

This will confirm our telegram dated February 27, 1968,
in the following language:

"The Avalanche-Journal Publishing Company
has been duly informed by Pan American Pe-
troleum Corporation of its plans to use its

State CF Well No. 3, for salt water disposal.

Y"1t is our understanding that this well is lo-
cated 1980 feet from the south line and 660
feet from the east line of Section 13, Town-
ship 11 South, Range 27 East, Chaves County,
New Mexico, and that the proposed disposal
interval is from the 8-5/8" casing seat at
2190 feet to 3500 feet.

""The Avalanche-Journal Publishing Company
hereby waives objection to the granting of a
permit for this purpose.”

Very truly yours,

AVALANCHE-JOURNAL PUBLISHING COMPANY
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